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THE SITUATION IN DARFUR

Darfur, a region in Western Sudan, is home to the first genocide of the 21st century. In February of 2003, government-sponsored militias began a systematic process of killing, raping, and torturing innocent civilians. 
To date over 400,000 people have died and over 2.5 million have been displaced from their homes. Currently, there are approximately 3.5 million men, women and children in the western Darfur region of Sudan trying to survive the Sudanese government-sponsored campaign of violence and forced starvation.  

Not since the Rwandan genocide of 1994 has the world seen such a calculated campaign of displacement, starvation, rape, and mass slaughter. These innocent victims are essentially on life support, their continued existence dependent on U.S. and international humanitarian aid and the presence of African Union peacekeepers.  

Despite the best efforts of the under-funded and under-manned African Union peacekeeping force, attacks have increased in recent months, leading to tens of thousands of new arrivals at refugee camps in Darfur and across the border in Chad.  

International experts agree that the United Nations Security Council must deploy a peacekeeping force with a mandate to protect Darfur's civilians immediately. Until it arrives, the under-funded and overwhelmed African Union monitoring mission must be bolstered. And governments and international institutions around the world must provide and ensure access to sufficient humanitarian aid for those in need.
To that end, the immediate goals of the Save Darfur Coalition are as follows:
· Strengthen the understaffed and overwhelmed African Union peacekeeping force that is already present in Darfur.

· Push for the deployment of a strong UN peacekeeping force.

· Increase humanitarian aid and ensure access for the delivery of this aid.

· Establish a no-fly zone.
Please visit www.SaveDarfur.org/Thanksgiving to add your name to the Save Darfur Coalition's online petition to President George W. Bush and UN Secretary-General Kofi Annan.
VISIT WWW.SAVEDARFUR.ORG/THANKSGIVING TO SIGN THE ONLINE PETITION


